Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Greg Stroop <zzzinger@verizon.net>

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 9:30 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: "Healthy Air and Water Initiative to Ban Fracking"

The Santa Barbara County Water Guardians' initiative to ban fracking should be placed on the November ballot to be decided by all
of the county voters. Signatures from a special interest group cannot be sufficient to decide this issue. Allow the public to make this
important decision.

Thank you.

Greg Stroop

1045 Columbus Dr
Santa Maria CA
805-922-7759



